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To whom it may concern,

As residents of the area under consideration to be incorporated as the City of Nikiski we
cannot stress enough how ridiculous this proposal is.  Making the proposed area into a city,
which would provide a population density of almost one citizen per square mile, is completely
assinine.  The vast majority of my neighbors that I've talked with about this proposal think it is
a joke, we chose to live in the borough and outside of city limits for a reason.  People in this
area who want to live in a city can do so simply by moving a few miles, there is no need to
envelop thousands of square miles to make a city when there already is one right next door.
 The supposed benefits listed by this proposal are pie in the sky dreams and don't take into
account the realities of starting and running a government for such a wide swath of land and
the spreadout population.  If the people who live near the center of Nikiski really want a city
why not start with something reasonable like an area within 3-5 miles of the center of town
which is where most of the population base already resides.

Thank you for your time,

Justin and Erica Harris
Nikiski, AK

Sent from Samsung tablet

mailto:sirrahdj@yahoo.com
mailto:lbc@alaska.gov

